
From: Judith Frydland <Judith.Frydland@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 4:45 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Grant Ullrich <Grant.Ullrich@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Travel approval - Las Vegas - Code Conference 
 
Good afternoon Steve, 
 
Grant and I attended the conference in our official capacity.  We attended a welcoming VIP reception 
October 19th, a speaker’s dinner on October 20th, an awards luncheon on the 22nd and an awards 
banquet on the 22nd as well. 
 
Please let us know if you need anything further.  Thank you.   
 

Judith Frydland 

Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Buildings (DOB) 
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